
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

 3rd May 2024 - Our “Value for life” is “Humility”.                   

“Be completely humble and gentle; be patient bearing one another with love” Ephesians 4:2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear All,  

Where is the time flying to? Another learning packed week has flown by and we have had lots to do, 
Gardening Club are enjoying the weather and doing LOTS of planting, so are class 2. 

I had a lovely conversation with reception children who were all keen to show me how to craft the 
playdough…I loved it and was very proud of my sunglasses. Class 3 absolutely love reading the BFG and 
they have seen the film to compare. Class 4 are working hard especially the year 6 preparing for SATs.  
I can’t wait to see how creative you all are for film night coming soon to make your cardboard space 
ships. We haven’t included our lovely nursery this time as we realise that the film length would be too 
much but hope the upcoming Teddy Bears Picnic and Treasure Hunt will make up for it.  

We had a SEND local authority review this week and it highlighted the good practices led by our 
wonderful SENDCO and the provision of the school, saying we go above and beyond for our children, 
when we receive the final report we will share it with you. Here’s to another great week. Mrs Mowbray 

                              

 

                        

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    

 

 

We are a church school…              

 Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 
 

We have been looking at being humble  

and having humility to take advice by  looking  

at the Greek myth Daedalus and Icarus… 

 
 

 

            

 

Week in pictures… 
 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS: Reading

 

 

 

 

Class 2: science 

 

 

 

Class 3: French 

 

 

 

Class 4: PE 

 

 

  

 



          
 
 
 

           
 
 

     

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 
   Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus  …  WHO is who at LDST… 

          

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury’ s History from Log Books -We are in possession of our school log books that 

date back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

   

 

 

 

15th Sept 1873 – small 

attendance – very wet weather. 

3rd Feb 1874-admitted Mary 

Ratcliffe. 

6th March 1874- reproved James 

Dean and Annie Newstow for 

coming late, kept them in school 

a quarter of an hour after the 

other scholars. 



 
 
 

 
 

 
Aspirations Afternoon 

After the great success of our Career Aspirations event last year, and a huge thanks to those that 

took part last year. We are pleased to say we are continuing this tradition. Our HEART curriculum 

includes a focus on ensuring our children have exposure to opportunities that may inspire them for 

the future. This event will allow children at Glazebury to discover the knowledge and skills they 

would require for future learning and employment pathways. We would love for our children to 

experience as many varied careers as possible.   

Do you or your company think you may be able to support this event and have the time to 

attend on Tuesday 25th June in the afternoon. (if you helped last year and are willing to do this 

again that would be fabulous) 

What does it entail? - If you can attend and possibly bring any information or artifacts that 

represent your role, or any suitable equipment to bring your career to life. If you can talk to the 

children for about 5 minutes and be prepared for them, in year groups, to listen to your expert 

knowledge and ask questions. If you think you will be able to help and provide this vital service to 

expand our children’s aspirations.  

Please contact Mrs Holcroft for further details (glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk) 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Glazebury PTA - A massive thank you for organising all the exciting events that our 
parents, carers and children enjoy which has enabled us to purchase 16 new iPad for our children. 
Thank you. 

 

Themed Cinema Night – Reception to Year 6 - the theme for our cinema night is Space. 

Children are invited to make a spaceship or something space themed (maybe a cardboard box 
decorated) to bring along and watch the film with, this is optional.     

                                                                                                               
This event is on Friday 17th March after school at 3:15pm and the film will start at 3:30pm, children 
can be collected at 5 pm outside the school hall doors. 

                                                                                        
 
The price is £3 per child, £5 for 2 children and £7 for 3 children, this includes popcorn and a drink. 
This event will be live on ParentPay on Tuesday 7th May so please book your tickets as soon as 
possible so we can cater for the numbers. 
 
Our next PTA meeting is on Wednesday 8th May at 7.00pm at the Raven Public House, Glazebury. 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting every parent and carer is a member of the school PTA. 

          c       
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Celebrating YOU!                
Jack has been practicing martial arts for the last 18 months with Family Martial Arts Leigh. Last 
week he went for his next grading and was awarded his purple and black belt, his 9th belt since he 
started training. Well done Jack we are all proud of your achievements. 
 

 
 

 
Who will be next in our Hall of fame? 
Many of our children take part in a whole wide range of activities outside school.   
Football, music, dancing, gymnastics, rugby, karate to name but a few.  We would like to hear about 
their achievements, share with our Glazebury family via our weekly newsletter.  So we can office 
Glazebury.primary@ldst.org.uk with their achievements and we can include them in our newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glazebury All Saints Church 

All welcome to the next family 

service at All Saints Church, 

Glazebury at 11am on Sunday 5th 

May. Hope to see lots of you there. 

 

 

Little Saints is a church for small people (older 

siblings welcome to come and help). Join in with story, 

craft, singing and bubbles. Meeting at Glazebury CE 

Primary School Garden on Saturday 11th May from 

10am to 12 noon. All welcome.  

 
LDST New Hope – Ethos Group  
The Ethos group wanted to help support the Trusts charity New Hope Orphanage and school in 

Africa and want to raise the £180 that will help a child for a year . This will provide clothes, 

shoes, food and an education and we had a reply from the school from a little girl called 

Christine Nabirye age 10 years old .Christine sent us a letter to introduce herself and we are 

going to send letters back. Next week we will be launching a fundraiser that the Ethos team will 

be running, more next week.  
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Reminder – Bank Holiday Monday 
Enjoy the long bank holiday weekend – we 

are closed on Monday 6th May and re-open 

Tuesday 7th May. Let’s hope it’s a sunny one. 

 

 

Culcheth Year 6 Transition Day – please 
note we have been informed by Culcheth High 
School the transition days for year 6 this year 
are Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July 
which is two days. 

 

Nursery Places Available – Open Morning – Saturday 15th June 2024 
 

We have nursery places available for immediate start and we are taking applications for 

September 2024. Please contact the school office for further information. 

We are having an open morning in our nursery on Saturday 15th June 2024 for children who may 

be interested in joining us. Come along to have a look around our amazing environment. 

2 year olds also very welcome. 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 **Calling All Parents!**  
Are you ready to ignite your child's passion for tennis? Look no further than **Culcheth Tennis Club At 

The Daten**!  

 **LTA Youth Junior Coaching Program**  

Our vibrant junior coaching program, now known as **LTA Youth**, caters to all ages and skill levels. We 

believe that tennis is not just a sport—it's a lifelong adventure! Here's what we offer: 

 

1. **LTA Youth Red (Ages 4-7)**: Serve, rally, and score! Our little champs learn the basics while having a 

blast on the court. 

2. **LTA Youth Orange (Ages 8-11)**: Develop a well-rounded game with our expert coaches. 

3. **LTA Youth Green (Ages 9-11)**: Test your skills and take your game to the next level. 

4. **LTA Youth Yellow (Ages 11+)**: Ready to shine? Refine your skills and play like a pro! 

 

 **Upcoming Fun Friday Sessions**  

Join us for exciting Friday sessions at Culcheth Tennis Club: 

1. **Fun Friday (Ages 4-7)**:  Fri, 3 May 2024, 16:00 - 17:00 

   - Members: £6.00 

   - Non-members: £7.50 

2. **Fun Friday (Ages 8-11)**:  Fri, 3 May 2024, 17:00 - 18:00 

   - Members: £6.00 

   - Non-members: £7.50 

3. **LTA Youth - Fun Friday (Ages 12+)**:  Fri, 3 May 2024, 18:00 - 19:00 

   - Stage: Yellow 

   - Members: £6.00 

   - Non-members: £7.50 

 **Prime Video LTA Youth Girls INTRO Course**  

Calling all young tennis queens! Join our exclusive girls' course: 

- **Saturdays, 11 May 2024 - 15 Jun 2024** 

  - Session 1: 10:30 - 11:30 

  - Session 2: 11:30 - 12:30 

  - Females only (Members & Non-members) 

  - Course fee: £35.00 including a racket, tee shirt and tennis balls.  

 

 **Location**: Culcheth Tennis Club, Warrington, Cheshire, WA3 5SH 

 **Contact**: 01925 763096 

 **Website**: https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/culchethtennisclub 

 **Email**: culchethtennis@gmail.com 

 

 Let's swing those rackets, make new friends, and create tennis memories that last a lifetime!  

#CulchethTennisClub #JuniorTennis #LTAYouth #LoveTennis 

 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/culchethtennisclub
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1st May – Eva 

1st May – Francie 

2nd May – Cora 

3rd May – Farrah 

3rd May - Esmae 

  

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                              
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teachers Award 

 
Joe 

for showing wonderful ball kicking skills. 

Betty 

for speaking out and being a wonderful 

friendship ambassador. 

Florence 

for wonderful drawing for my wall – thank you. 

Fraser 

for showing kindness to others when learning. 

George 

for being thoughtful and caring – always 

asking if others are ok. 

Libby 

for being so helpful to others with classroom 

management. 

Thank you. 

Olivia 

for showing caring and compassion – staying 

with a friend at break time. 

Sophia 

for having fabulous fundraising ideas in    

Ethos Group. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

Luca 

for settling into nursery and exploring new 

sensations of grass. 

Harley 

for being super brave and tough. 

Alice 

for always working quietly and efficiently. 

Lucy 

for being an excellent example to her classmates 

for her behaviour and work. 

Charlie 

for amazing work in math. 

Oliver 

for his focus, super behaviour, and hard work all 

week. 

Olivia 

for supporting her friends. 

Austin 

for being a great role model in year 6 with a 

positive attitude towards learning. 

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – Albie, Alfie, Alvie, Eleanor, Gabriella, Gracie, Heidi, India, Joe, Luca, Mabel, Mila, 

Oliver, Tadhg, Tilly. 

Reception – Ellie, Harley, Inez, Charlie, Leo, Archer, James, Henry, Esmae, Bertie, Clark, Millie, 

Rosie, Harry, George, Pippa, Florence, Harry. 

Class 2 – Harriet, Sienna, Guinevere x 2, Betty, Chloe, Caleb, Alice, Jack, Fraser, Benjamin. 

Class 3 – Oliver A, Lewis, Libby, Vincent, Charlie, Riley, Amelia, Gemima, Spencer, Eva, 

Thomas, George, Sophie, Alice, Rory, Jack, Cora, Violet, Lucy, Xanthe, Jessica, Jaxx. 

Class 4 – Austin, Freya, Gabrielle, Noah J, Dexter, Holly, Lincoln, Olivia. 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 
Growing at the heart of God’s community 

 
Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is   95.2%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 29th April 2024. 

 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 96.8% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 98.1% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 90.7%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 97.8% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 93.8% 

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 96.7%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 94.4% 


